
Safety Services Building Committee 
June 5, 2019 

Subcommittee to prepare Public Meeting Presentation 
 
 

Members Present: Bruce Healey, Chair; Jim Lord; Ken Holmes; Lynn Wallace; Pam Bryk 
 
Mr. Healey started the meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Dick Wright attended meeting.  Mr. Healey invited Mr. Wright to the table. 
 
Pam Bryk showed the committee the Facebook page she designed which is called Newbury NH 
Safety Service Building Project. Ms. Bryk did a first post and will be doing frequent posts about 
the status of the SSB Committee and the status of the project to construct a new Fire Station. 
 
Mr. Healey showed a draft of a PowerPoint presentation he put together for the June 29 Public 
Meeting based on the committee’s 7 prior meetings.  The PowerPoint had 22 slides and the 
committee suggested changes as follows: 
Slide 1  Change to picture used 
Slide 4  Change to Title and picture used 
Slide 5  Change Title and delete under Advantage points  - 3, 4 & 7 
Slide 6  Other Site Work…  delete point 3 and change point 4 to just Playground Fence 
Slide 7  Change Title & remove amounts from points 5 & 6. 
Slide 8  Change Title 
Slide 9  Change Title  -  and a few points 
Slide 10  Under disadvantage add to text the total number of town-center parcels reviewed 
Slide 15  Change Title 
Slide 16  Add a point to Disadvantage concerning covenant in original property deed 
Slide 17  Add Title 
Slide 18  Add Title 
Slide 19  Change Title 
Slide 20  Remove 
Slide 21  Take part of slide concerning affect of new debt for new Fire Station, Library building 
expansion and renovation of current SS building for the PD and other town uses on RE tax and 
make separate slide and a few other changes 
Slide 22  Remove 
 
It was agreed that the entire SSB Committee will assemble somehow at the head of the 
meeting.  The PowerPoint presentation will be made by Mr. Healey.  The public will be asked to 
hold all questions and to let the entire presentation be made.  Thereafter, starting with the 1st 
slide  -  any public question or comment about a slide will be addressed as best as possible by 
committee members. 
 
The final step will be to distribute an Opinion Poll questionnaire and ask everyone in attendance 
to fill out and hand in before leaving. 
 
Mr. Healey showed a draft Public Meeting Notice to be posted in InterTown & Shopper 6/19 & 
6/26 and a proposed Notice to be placed on the PD Message Board hopefully started 6/23 and 
running thru Saturday noon, 6/29.  Ms. Bryk will coordinate with PD getting the Notice on the 
message board. 
 



Mr. Healey showed a draft of a Public Opinion Poll to be used at the Public Meeting and 
distributed via e-mail and other means.  Discussion about Mr. Healey’s draft questions followed. 
 
Mr. Healey will make changes discussed and distribute a new PowerPoint and draft of the public 
opinion poll questions to the committee by next Wednesday. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:10 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Bruce Healey 
Recording Secretary 


